MINUTES OF A PUBLIC MEETING
MARCH 22, 2015

The Hollywood Park City Council met in a Public Meeting on March 22, 2015 at 3:00 p.m. in
Town Hall. Notice was posted in accordance with the Texas Open Meeting Laws.

Mayor Fails called the meeting to order and introduced Gabriel Durand-Hollis, Architecht from
DHR, the firm that was hired for the Voigt Project and Councilman Neugebauer, who was asked
by Mayor Fails to head the project.

Discussion by those in attendance was based on the following:

PUBLIC HEARING TO RECEIVE INPUT FROM CITIZENS ON IMPROVEMENTS TO
VOIGT PARK TO HELP DETERMINE THE PRIORITIES OF THE NEIGHBORHOOD.
Residents in attendance gave their input on the desired improvments and priorities of Voigt Park.
Some residents filled out surveys and turned them in.

It was announced that the 2™ Public Meeting would be on March 24, 2015 at 7:00pm in the City
Hall Council Chambers.

ADJOURNMENT: There being no other business, Mayor Fails adjourned the Public Meeting
at 4:32pm
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